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October 19, 2004

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

City of Milwaukee

Room 205 City Hall

200 East Wells Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

This is written to inform you that the Milwaukee Urban League (MUL) would like to join
with the City of Milwaukee and other interested parties to support a study of the potential
economic impacts if a major entertainment facility were developed at the Dairyland
Greyhound Park site in Kenosha. MUL will contribute $250 to help fund the study.

On October 4, 2004 1 sent a memo to MUL Board members recommending that we lend
our support to the Economic Impact Study and contribute $250 to help cover its cost.
(See attached) Twelve of my twenty-two Board members responded, and all twelve were
in favor of supporting this study and contributing $250 towards its cost. (See attached
email responges)

At your earliest convenience, please let me know to who and where our check should be
sent.

Sincerely,

alp E. Hoilr’iﬁon
President and CEO

ce: Gregory M. Wesley
MUL Board Chair
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